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Tuesday 20th December 2022 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,   

I just wanted to wish you all a very merry Christmas and a happy new year. Best wishes for 2023 for you, the 

children and your families.  

Thank you very much for all your support with school this year – it is highly appreciated.   

Every time we have an assembly, a fair or an event you all turn up in numbers and support school. Also, with a 

cost of living crisis, you continue to help school with donations and purchases at our events. This support is 

never taken for granted. As a school, we want to be very community minded and really see ourselves as part of 

the Thornaby community.   

Take care and have a lovely Christmas.  

Best wishes, 

 

R Birtwhistle 

Head teacher. 

http://www.thevillageprimary.org.uk/

